
 

 

 

                    NHTSA Recalls of Interest 

                              August 24, 2020 

 
Vehicle Exceeds Maximum Speed/FMVSS 500  
 

NHTSA Campaign Number: 20V478000 

Manufacturer Cruise Car, Inc. 

Components VEHICLE SPEED CONTROL 

Potential Number of Units Affected 27 

Summary 

Cruise Car, Inc. is recalling certain 2020 Moke low-speed vehicles. The vehicles may be able exceed the 40km/h 

maximum permissible speed to be classified as a low-speed vehicle. As such, these vehicles fail to comply with the 

requirements of Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard number 500, "Low Speed Vehicles." 

Remedy 

Cruise Car will notify owners, and dealers will calibrate the vehicle's maximum speed, free of charge. The recall is 

expected to begin September 1, 2020. Owners may contact Cruise Car customer service at 1-941-929-1630. 

Vehicle 

MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

CRUISE CAR MOKE 2020 

 

 

 

https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=20V478#recalls650
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=20V478#recalls650


Front Brake Calipers May Leak/FMVSS 122  

 

NHTSA Campaign Number: 20V476000 

Manufacturer BMW of North America, LLC 

Components SERVICE BRAKES, HYDRAULIC, SERVICE BRAKES 

Potential Number of Units Affected 9,392 

Summary 

BMW of North America, LLC (BMW) is recalling certain 2019-2020 R 1250 GS, GS Adventure and R 1250 RT, 

2020 S 1000 RR and S 1000 XR motorcycles. The front brake calipers may leak brake fluid when parked. As such, 

these motorcycles fail to comply with the requirements of the Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard number 122, 

"Motorcycle Brake Systems." 

Remedy 

BMW will notify owners, and dealers will inspect and if necessary, replace the front brake calipers with an improved 

version, free of charge. The recall is expected to begin October 6, 2020. Owners may contact BMW customer service 

at 1-800-525-7417. 

Vehicles 

MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

BMW R 1250 GS 2019-2020 

BMW R 1250 GS ADVENTURE 2019-2020 

BMW R 1250 RT 2019-2020 

BMW S 1000 RR 2020 

BMW S 1000 XR 2020 

 

Front Brake Hoses Could Rupture  
 

NHTSA Campaign Number: 20V469000 

Manufacturer Ford Motor Company 

Components SERVICE BRAKES, HYDRAULIC, SERVICE BRAKES 

Potential Number of Units Affected 488,594 

Summary 

Ford Motor Company (Ford) is recalling certain 2015-2018 Ford Edge and 2016-2018 Lincoln MKX vehicles. The 

front brake hoses may rupture prematurely. 

https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=20V476#recalls650
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=20V476#recalls650
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=20V469#recalls650
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=20V469#recalls650


Remedy 

Ford will notify owners, and dealers will replace the front brake hoses with the new hoses that have a revised braid 

material, free of charge. Parts are not currently available. Ford will send an interim notification beginning September 

14, 2020 to make owners aware of the issue. A second letter will be mailed once parts are available. Owners may 

contact Ford customer service at 1-866-436-7332. Ford's number for this recall is 20S42. 

Vehicles 

MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

FORD EDGE 2015-2018 

LINCOLN MKX 2016-2018 

 


